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I support amendment #2 to ban scrubbers of heavy fuel oil. I've quit going on cruises because their
fuel oils are too filthy to be mitigated even by "scrubbers." Let the cruise industry stop dumping
ALL scrubber wastes in Puget Sound. The pandemic has created a welcome reprieve from the water
pollution these ships create. Don't let them start it up again! Thanks.


